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Att:  Redistribution Committee for Victoria  
 
Re:  Comment on Suggestions 
 
 
It is great to see so many independent suggestions but a number of them are challenging to assess 
as they only take in to account some boundaries, not all. S62 is a well-considered holistic submission 
that appears to effectively respond to the factors to comply with under the electoral act.  
 
Living in the disjointed electorate of Melbourne Ports, I am reluctant to support suggestions made by 
political parties as the exercise should be impartial.  
 
As explored in other submissions though, I support changing the names of Batman and McMillan and 
ensuring similar controversy is avoided in the naming of the three electorates that would then arise.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
James Duncan  
 


